
‭3/7/25‬

‭IMPORTANT DATES & UPCOMING EVENTS‬
‭3/9 Daylight Saving‬
‭3/12 8th Grade Trip Info Meeting‬
‭3/12 PTA Meeting‬
‭3/21 Early Release Friday (1:30 PM)‬

‭3/24-3/28 Spring Break‬
‭4/1 Middle School Chili Cook Off‬
‭4/1 CSC Meeting‬
‭4/7 CMAS Begins (3rd-8th)‬

‭LINKS!‬
‭Bobcat Bulletin: The Weekly Roar! (archives)‬
‭PTA DEI Committee Parent Resource Bank‬
‭2025-26 School Year Calendar‬

‭ANNOUNCEMENTS‬
‭Staff Appreciation Event‬ ‭on Wednesday, March 19th,‬‭we are holding an event for our staff-‬
‭who are a pot of gold and we are lucky to have them! To acknowledge our 80+ staff at Bill‬
‭Roberts, the PTA organizes appreciation events throughout the year. Help show your‬
‭appreciation to our staff on Wednesday, March 19th by‬‭signing up to bring a snack or beverage‬
‭here‬‭! Please drop off items the morning of March 19th.‬‭Volunteers will have carts in front of‬
‭school during drop-off. Thank you for supporting all the staff that make our school amazing!‬

‭Yearbooks Are On Sale‬‭The 2024-2025 yearbooks are‬‭now available for pre-order!‬‭Click‬
‭here‬‭to order yours and‬‭check out the flyer‬‭for more‬‭information. Each yearbook includes two‬
‭free pages that you can customize with pictures of your student(s). The deadline to create and‬
‭submit the custom pages is Tuesday, April 15th. If you have yearbook-related questions, reach‬
‭out to Brittany at Brittany_Homberg@dpsk12.net) or Kate at Katherine_Gallagher@dpsk12.net.‬

‭Upcoming Community Engagement Event with Director Quattlebaum‬‭We are excited to‬
‭share that Director Michelle Quattlebaum will be hosting a Community Engagement Event at‬
‭McAuliffe International School on March 19 from 6:00-8:00 pm. At Large Directors Scott‬
‭Esseman and John Youngquist will also be in attendance. This is a wonderful opportunity for‬
‭families, staff, and community members of District 4 to connect, ask questions, and engage in‬
‭meaningful discussions about our district. Some topics they will be discussing are enrollment‬
‭boundaries and zones, board policy work, and safe and welcoming schools.  Please help us‬
‭spread the word by sharing this information with your families and encouraging their‬
‭participation.‬

https://docs.google.com/document/d/12eH8AqT905MhfCSKHTj0L0R1Kv98Npd1eznpVoVwy1s/edit?usp=sharing
https://docs.google.com/document/d/1vKCzpKyHKqPATd7PhMxpQfTJ8murHZYb/edit?usp=sharing&ouid=116747143380261384632&rtpof=true&sd=true
https://urldefense.com/v3/__https://5il.co/36hcc__;!!I5wY4Ip2iQ-G!_dlaL_To379aC8YoYw_lxvOQQaksR_25AJs9Z_KQHlP_W5u1UIvtFzJrOuQ6Evan9Q0AfjRKseNUoIo82HwfmuJx8hdjRt4$
https://urldefense.com/v3/__https://dpsk12.us1.list-manage.com/track/click?u=e0387017acc44ff1aafbc17e4&id=a2aba8111d&e=ba1cf340d9__;!!I5wY4Ip2iQ-G!6pg1hbnkEnP6MSUq6gAaGl35s2WYncejXhzMf7ne3ymkExnhaj6OoNJBp3QmI9UAd3suJiUZPit9jZkypJTVY5MrQqX5En6JAmW4EpKOCHSHHzg$
https://urldefense.com/v3/__https://dpsk12.us1.list-manage.com/track/click?u=e0387017acc44ff1aafbc17e4&id=a2aba8111d&e=ba1cf340d9__;!!I5wY4Ip2iQ-G!6pg1hbnkEnP6MSUq6gAaGl35s2WYncejXhzMf7ne3ymkExnhaj6OoNJBp3QmI9UAd3suJiUZPit9jZkypJTVY5MrQqX5En6JAmW4EpKOCHSHHzg$
https://urldefense.com/v3/__https://dpsk12.us1.list-manage.com/track/click?u=e0387017acc44ff1aafbc17e4&id=cbbd312382&e=ba1cf340d9__;!!I5wY4Ip2iQ-G!6pg1hbnkEnP6MSUq6gAaGl35s2WYncejXhzMf7ne3ymkExnhaj6OoNJBp3QmI9UAd3suJiUZPit9jZkypJTVY5MrQqX5En6JAmW4EpKOPO5vbHk$
https://urldefense.com/v3/__https://dpsk12.us1.list-manage.com/track/click?u=e0387017acc44ff1aafbc17e4&id=cbbd312382&e=ba1cf340d9__;!!I5wY4Ip2iQ-G!6pg1hbnkEnP6MSUq6gAaGl35s2WYncejXhzMf7ne3ymkExnhaj6OoNJBp3QmI9UAd3suJiUZPit9jZkypJTVY5MrQqX5En6JAmW4EpKOPO5vbHk$
https://urldefense.com/v3/__https://dpsk12.us1.list-manage.com/track/click?u=e0387017acc44ff1aafbc17e4&id=7e1c02322b&e=ba1cf340d9__;!!I5wY4Ip2iQ-G!6pg1hbnkEnP6MSUq6gAaGl35s2WYncejXhzMf7ne3ymkExnhaj6OoNJBp3QmI9UAd3suJiUZPit9jZkypJTVY5MrQqX5En6JAmW4EpKO-FA9zGk$


‭Middle School Mac N Cheese and Chili Cook-Off‬‭being organized by the middle school‬
‭Parent Advisory Council, will be on Tuesday, April 1 from 6pm to 7:00pm in the cafeteria!  Stay‬
‭tuned here or to Thursday Notes for more details!‬

‭Reminder‬‭Screenwise Parenting‬‭We had a tremendous‬‭turnout to our first parent‬
‭discussion group about raising children in the age of cell phones and social media.  Based on‬
‭feedback that we have already received, there is a strong likelihood that a second discussion‬
‭group will be in the works!  If you were not able to attend, please see‬‭these slides‬‭.  Thank you to‬
‭the PTA Safety Committee for all of their work to make this happen!‬

https://drive.google.com/file/d/1Y49NfnnBWv5WWW3FHMfW87b8JirIDFic/view?usp=sharing

